
WILLIAMSBURG SPINNERS AND WEAVERS GUILD

P.O. BOX 2086

WILLIAMSBURG, VA  23187

http://Williamsburgspinweave.org

December 2007

Meeting:  Monday, December 17, 10:00 a.m. (9:30 social time) to 1:00 p.m., in Room C

in the James City County Recreation Center, 5301 Longhill Road, Williamsburg.

Program:  Potluck luncheon and optional gift exchange.  Please bring food to share.

Please bring a small hand-made item, if you would like to participate in the gift

exchange.  An item woven with your name draft would be especially appropriate.

Bash:   There will be no bash this month.  Please give yourself some extra time to enjoy

your favorite project.

Events outside our Guild:

Mid-Atlantic Quilt Show, Hampton, VA, Feb 21-24, 2008.

Maryland Sheep and Wool Festival, West Friendship, MD, May 3-4, 2008.

Website:

If you would like to add to the guild website http://williamsburgspinweave.org,

please contact Dave Banks at dfbanks@earthlink.net.

December Birthdays

Birdie Burton

Pam Franck

Melinda Hose

Jean Huneycutt

Beverly Robinson

Jerry Smith

Officers:

President:  Judy Mooers

Vice President:  Bob Hecker and Pam Franck

Secretary:  Linda Adamchak

Treasurer:  Ingrid Kross
                                        



Williamsburg Spinners and Weavers Guild

 Minutes for the meeting November 17, 2007

The meeting was called to order at 10:0 a.m. by President Judy Mooers.

The guest speaker , Leslie Killeen, was introduced.

The minutes were approved as printed in the newsletter.

No treasurer’s report.

There will not be a bash in Dec. because of the approaching holidays.

December’s meeting will be a pot luck and a gift exchange. It would be nice for the gift

to be handwoven or handspun.

Upcoming Events:

Nov. 25 & 26 – Mathews Studio Tour

Feb. 21- 24 – Mid Atlantic Quilt Show . We will need volunteers for Fri. and Sat. to

demonstrate. More info to come.

A thank you to those who came to the Chesapeake Fiber Festival. 45 children made

coasters. Pictures on the web site. Jane thanked Judy for her dedication and hard work for

the event.

There is a scheduling conflict for the Feb. meeting. We must be out of the room by 12:30.

 We decided we would be.

Committee Reports:  None

Nominating Comm.: Jerry , Beth, and Rosalie put the following list of nominations up to

be voted on in Dec:

    Pres. – Judy (continuing)

    V. Pres. – Bob (continuing)

    Asst. VP – Jerry

    Tres. – Ingrid (continuing)

    Sec. – Beth will do minutes and Judy will continue to do newsletter

    Membership – Rosalie

    Hospitality – Birdie

    Sunshine – Pam

    Library – Shawn and Ingrid (continuing)

    Publicity -Peggy C. (continuing)

    Website – David (continuing)

    Photo – Jerry (continuing)



Bob talked about programs. Would like to have members volunteer to do program on

something they are interested in. Ex. Dave on the website or Jerry on rugs. If we don’t get

volunteers, he will ask people to do specific topics, ex. Book report.

Jane reported that Nancy Jonathon, a former member, has been diagnosed with lung

cancer. She brought a card for members to sign.

Pam brought a card of thanks from her mother.

Show and Tell:

Virginia – quilt top

Beth – scarf from market in Dar,Tanzania

Bob – a chenille shawl that he was commissioned to weave

Pam – knit hats; two scarves and mat from a draft of pointed twill and advancing twill.

Used knitting yarn, doesn’t recommend

Judy – sweater

Jane – shawl that won from the 2004 Cheaspeake Fiber Festival

Program – Guest speaker, Leslie Killeen, presented on Design Process : Stepping out of

the Box

Respectfully Submitted,

Linda Adamchak 

Members in Attendance:

Shawn Clarke, Jerry Smith, Debra O’Bier, Jane Gustafson, John Janson, Pam Franck,Bob

Hecker, Sharon Davis, Judy Mooers, Beth Palmer, Birdie Barton, Rosalie Brown, Dona

VonBiela, Peggy Nacci, Linda Adamchak


